
January 19, 2016 
7:00 p.m. 
The Wells Fargo Center 
Philadelphia, PA 

vs.SUITE DONATED BY

Please join the ABI Anthony H.N. Schnelling Endowment Fund at the Wells Fargo Center in Philadelphia 
on January 19, 2016, for a night of great hockey and fun networking in a luxury suite generously donated 
by Gavin/Solmonese, complete with food and open bar. Tickets are $200 and benefit the ABI Endowment 
Fund. This event is sure to be a sell-out!

To defray the cost of the food and beverage service, ABI is seeking sponsorships. Firms donating $1,000 will 
receive a ticket to the suite, signage at the event, and recognition in the ABI Journal and online. A portion of 
your sponsorship is tax-deductible!

To sponsor this event, please email Sharisa Sloan at ssloan@abiworld.org.

To reserve your ticket, go to abi.org/events!

A Night of Networking and Hockey
to Benefit the ABI Anthony H.N. Schnelling Endowment Fund

Provide Your Contact Information

_____________________________________________________________
Name 	 Nickname

_____________________________________________________________
Title		 Firm/Company

_____________________________________________________________
Address

_____________________________________________________________
City		  State 	 Zip

_____________________________________________________________
Phone 		 Fax 

_____________________________________________________________
E-mail 

Cost 
o Ticket	 $  200	     
o Sponsorship  	 $   1,000 

Payment      Total $ ______________

o Check enclosed.    
o American Express       o MasterCard         o VISA 

_______________________________________________
Acct. #                                              Exp. Date

_______________________________________________
Signature                                                   A portion of your donation is tax deductible

abi.org/endowment

Make all checks payable to ABI and submit with this form to:  ABI, P.O. Box 7403 • Merrifield, VA 22116-7403.   
Credit card payments can be faxed to (866) 921-1027 or emailed to Sharisa Sloan at ssloan@abi.org. 


